Migration Advisory Committee chair
extension

Professor Alan Manning has been chair of the Migration Advisory Committee
(MAC) since October 2016 and his 3 year term has been extended to January
2020.

Professor Alan Manning, Chair of the Migration Advisory Committee, said:

I have agreed with the Home Secretary to extend my role as chair of
the MAC until January 2020 to complete work on the current
commission. This will provide continuity until our report is
published.
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